Resolution 2016-2017-15 Dr. John C. Hitt’s 25th Presidential Anniversary
Whereas, President John C. Hitt has served the university since March 1, 1992; and

Whereas, the university has made great advances under his leadership including an expansion
of programs, facilities, student access, faculty hires and achievements; and

Whereas, President Hitt recognizes the importance of Faculty Governance; and

Whereas, Dr. and Mrs. Hitt have made generous contributions and have tremendously
impacted the University of Central Florida and the Central Florida community; therefore

Be it Resolved that the University of Central Florida Faculty Senate is proud to congratulate and
thank Dr. and Mrs. Hitt on 25 years of service to the University of Central Florida.



